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Toronto Local Appeal Body

From: Mark Rapus <mrapus@trca.on.ca>
Sent: April-03-18 2:28 PM
To: Toronto Local Appeal Body
Cc: Steve Heuchert
Subject: Comments on TLAB Rules of Practice and Procedures

Dear Madame/Sir:  
 
Regarding the TLAB process, we ask that in accordance with the current rules and procedures, TRCA be notified of any 
future appeals to applications we have commented on.  Unfortunately we were not notified by TLAB on the following two 
applications that were of interest to us:  

 112 Gardenview Crescent  
 107 Thompson Avenue    

   
We recommend that the City set up an online commenting process for C of A applications similar to that used by City 
Planning so that comments can be tracked, and notifications can be provided digitally.  
 
Regards,  
 
 
Mark Rapus 
Senior Planner  
Planning and Development  
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
Phone 416-661-6600 ext. 5259 
fax 416-661-6898  
 
"*PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING, STORING OR FORWARDING THIS MESSAGE* 
 
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority Confidentiality Notice: 
The information contained in this communication including any attachments may be confidential, is intended only for use of the recipient(s) named above, and may 
be legally privileged. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying of 
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please resend this communication to the sender and delete it 
permanently from your computer system. 
Thank you."  


